
  

Transportation Services Advisory Council 
February 19, 2020 3:30-4:30 p.m., JCK 1140 

Meeting Minutes 

In Attendance: Steven Herrera, Gordon Green, Dr. Roque Mendez, John Rogers, Stephanie Daniels, 
Stephen Prentice, Margarita Pitti, Captain Pat Cochran, Marci Peterson 

Not in Attendance: Harry Bowers, Dr. Joseph Falocco, Preston Nieves, John Rogers, Chief Laurie Clouse 

Meeting Minutes – January 30, 2020 
There were no changes to the minutes from the January 30, 2020 meeting. Minutes have been posted to 
the website. 

President’s Cabinet Updates 
No new updates were reported. 

New Proposals 
No new proposals were presented at the meeting. 

Game Day Revenue Report 
Mr. Prentice presented the 2019 Game Day Profit and Loss statement. Total net revenue for Parking 
during Game day in 2019 was $52652  .78. Total   Expenses  was  $ 72,588 ,82. This resulted  in a net loss 
for 2019 of   -$19 ,936.04. Mr. Prentice also went ove r previous year reports to compare several years. 
They were as follows. 

2018: -$10 ,290 .85   
2017: -$ 5,842 .38   
2016: -$13 ,035 .48   
2015: -$9 ,978 .51   

Mr. Prentice presented two possible rule changes for this year. 
Discussion of Parking Rules and Regulations 

1. Currently, community members 
eliminating this option because 
parking on campus.

are allowed to buy a parking permit. Mr. Prentice has proposed  
of the list of other options available to the  community for  

2. People who park in the pay-to-park garages can pull a  ticket, park in the garage  all week and 
then pull a lost ticket and only pay $14 for one day of parking. Mr. Prentice proposed adding 
language to current rules that will address this issue.

Discussion of Draft of Parking Concepts Proposal 
A draft proposal plan for building construction and parking on campus for the years of 2020-2023 was 
presented to the group. This presentation was also given at the January 2020 TSAC meeting. The 
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presentation included projects that are either completed or in the planning stages for more housing on 
campus and the effect it will have on parking. There was a discussion among the group and questions 
were answered regarding current plans and other possible options. This will be brought to TSAC again as 
projects in the plan are closer so there can be more discussion about possible parking rule changes due 
to the new construction. 

Next Meeting 
A meeting poll will be sent to members to determine when they would like to meet in March. It was 
agreed that we would meet after Spring Break. 

Adjourn: 4:44 p.m. 
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